## Ramona Tiger Times

March 2021



### Message from Mr. Ramirez

I hope you are doing well!

Our main office is open again for families to stop by every Monday to Friday from 7:30-3:00. Continue to wear a mask, maintain social distancing, and engage in all the behaviors that we are now so accustomed to.

Our superintendent, Dr. Hammond, has established Monday, April 5th as the target for when students will return to in-person learning! If the COVID cases continue to decline and everything else continues on a positive trajectory, we will have students in their classroom on that date. Look for a survey to go out soon that will ask for your preference of in-person or online learning once we get to April 5th.

This is exciting news, and we can't wait to see students soon! Thank you for continuing to persevere and for your commitment to working together as a community.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ramirez Principal

#### Meal and Material Distribution

We will continue to pass out materials and meals on Tuesdays and Fridays of each week. Should you need to exchange a damaged Chromebook or pick up textbooks, you can do so between 10:00 and 12:00 on either of those days.





#### Student News

Check out our student news to see what's going on this week at Ramona!

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1XICWyjWCCXRirGnV1xDl 2IJDSnQJaV1KyxXsfKWG13k/edit?usp=sharing

#### Pandemic EBT Cards

Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) cards will be mailed home soon. Families that require assistance with existing P-EBT cards can call the P-EBT Customer Service Center at 877-328-9677. The most current status of P-EBT can also be found at this link:



https://www.cdss.ca.gov/home/pandemic-ebt



# Contact Us Facebook @ramonaacademy 4225 Howard Street, Montclair, ... ricky.ramirez@omsd.net 9096273411 @ omsd.net/ramona